
 
 

Friends of Kenosha County Dog Parks 
Minutes of Meeting April 12, 2001 

 
1. Welcome 
Eight members were present. 
 
2. Citizens Comments 
No guests were present 
 
3. Approval of Minutes  
Karen Rudie moved to approve the minutes of the January 11, 2011 minutes.  All approved. 
 
4. Treasurer’s Report 
As we do not know what our monthly expense total nor do we know the number of tags that 
have been sold and the revenue from those tags, Karen Rudie will investigate and have better 
information at our next meeting. 
 
5. Old Business 

A. Review progress of Carlisle Family Dog Park 
1) Terry Wolf is present and is unsure of whether she wants to proceed 

with the memorial patio due to the cost.  We will continue discussion 
upon approval of requested grants. 

2) We will investigate using wood chips and or straw to help with the 
muddy conditions.   

3) Bob Hollander will contact Century Fence for an estimate on the cost to 
move existing fencing from small dog section to enlarge the large dog 
section as it gets far greater use. 

   
B. Review progress of Warren Close Bark Park 

1) Hilltop is worn.  It is suggested that we move picnic table away from 
this spot. 

 
C. Review progress of Old Settlers Dog Park 

1) It was moved and seconded that it is time to remove the Port-a-Potty. 
 

D. Volunteer instruction by Tedi Winnett 
1) There was much discussion about the need for more volunteers 

depending on the revenue generated by the sale of tags vs. The Park 
District taking the dog parks under their financial wing.  We discussed 
having tags sold by the veterinarians as they dispense rabies shots. 

 
6. New Business 



 
 

A. Quarterly Meeting vs. Monthly Meeting 
It was agreed to continue monthly meetings until we get our finances and 
expenses under control. 

B. Pugfest, Sunday, May 15 was discussed, but no decision was made as to whether 
or not to participate at a cost of $80 - $100 for a table. 

C. Summer BBQ Fund Raisers at each of the Parks were discussed.  Simple hot dog, 
chips and drink meal plus a silent auction were suggested and will be further 
discussed at next meeting.  Mark suggested an Easter get together, but no decision 
was made. 

 
D. Contact List was updated. 

 
7.  The meeting was adjourned. 
 


